
Release Form for Publishing Student Work on the Internet

Permission Form - Under 18 ( please print) Please place a check in a box below to indicate your 
choice for having your child’s work published on the internet.

Bowdoinham Community School

Student Name__________________________________ 
Grade___________________________________________ 
Teacher__________________________________________

I have read the information above. I am the parent / legal guardian of the student listed above. 

Signature of Parent or 
Guardian_____________________________________________________Date___________

Yes I do give permission to publish my child’s work and photograph on the internet.

No I do not give permission to publish my child’s work and photograph on the internet.

Dear Parents / Guardians:

M.S.A.D. No. 75 schools utilize the latest technologies to support student learning needs. As part of 
the many technology applications integrated across the curriculum, we publish a variety of teacher 
and student projects on the Internet.  Examples of student work that might be published on the world 
wide web include but are not limited to: a story, a blog post, a photograph of a project or artwork, a 
podcast, a science or research project, a collaborative project completed with other students who live 
locally or internationally, as well as photographs of students at work. We think this is an enriching, 
engaging opportunity for students as others around the world with Internet access will be able to 
view their work. Should your child’s work or photograph be chosen for publication, your signature 
below acknowledges permission for such work to be published.

Elementary students will have only their first name and the name of the school included with any 
work or photographs published on the Internet.
.
Middle school and high school students will have only their first name, their grade level / team, and the 
name of the school included with any work or photographs.

We need your permission to publish your child’s work. If at anytime you would like to revoke your 
permission, please send a written letter to the school as notification that your child’s work and 
photograph can no longer be published on the Internet.


